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Cybersecurity Guide for parents and students 

 

Dear Parents, 

Ramadan Kareem. 

The digital world is an ever-growing and ever-changing landscape, and it’s important to stay 

informed about the latest security risks. The Internet is an incredible platform for children to 

learn, express themselves, and have fun, but it also has its dark side. Not everything on the 

Internet is safe and can be trusted. Even though the benefits outweigh the potential dangers, 

parents and guardians must be aware of the real risks that children may be exposed to online. 

To help you stay ahead of potential threats, the management has put together a guide about 

cybersecurity for parents and students. Click here to access the cybersecurity guide. This guide 

contains an illustrative list of scenarios and general recommendations to parents on how to 

protect themselves and their children against the most common cybersecurity threats. It also 

outlines best practices for using social media responsibly, as well as steps to take if you 

experience a cyberattack. 

We highly recommend that both parents and students take a few minutes to read through the 

guide and become aware of the necessary steps they can take to protect their data online. We 

hope you will find it useful! 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation! 

Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ   -الرئيس التنفيذي  
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